



STATE OF
COLORADO

Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

Request to extend the decision date for the Patty's Pit (File No. M1998-103 from October 22 until November 5, 2018)

Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us>
To: HB Humphries <hlhumphries2@comcast.net>
Cc: DStone@townoflimon.com

Mon, Oct 15, 2018 at 7:42 AM

Hello Bruce,

The Division approves the request and the decision date has been extended until November 5th, 2018.

Thank you,

Jared

On Fri, Oct 12, 2018 at 9:02 AM bruce humphries <hlhumphries2@comcast.net> wrote:

By this email, the Town of Limon request the decision date for File No, M1998-103 (Patty's Pit) be extended from October 22 until November 5, 2018. The reason for the extension is to secure an engineering evaluation for the Geneva fence and the CenturyLink cable. We have not been able to get either party to notarize the structure agreement and the no impact letter from Centurylink.

Thanks

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

--

Jared Ebert

Environmental Protection Specialist III



COLORADO
Division of Reclamation,
Mining and Safety
Department of Natural Resources

P 303.866.3567 ext. 8120 | F 303.832.8106 |

1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 80203

jared.ebert@state.co.us | mining.state.co.us